
Geneva (Switzerland) 18, October 2016

1/ We are proud to support Zunar, a courageous and recognized cartoonist of Malaysia who has received 
the 2016 Cartooning for Peace Award of the City of Geneva on May 3rd in Switzerland to mark World Press 
Freedom Day. 

2/ By drawing and commenting on current affairs with talent, impertinence and humour, cartoonists test 
and expand the bounds of freedom of expression, and thereby, extend our own freedom. Zunar like other 
editorial cartoonists who are threatened, imprisoned or forced to flee into exile because of their drawings 
deserve the full support of the international community.

3/ We call upon the Malaysian authorities to clarify the situation and provide the public with an explanation 
as  to why Zunar was banned from travelling on 17 October to Singapore.

4/ We join International and Human Rights NGOs and call upon the Malaysian authorities to lift the travel 
ban on Zunar with immediate effect and to respect the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights 
signed by Malaysia. 

5/ Let us pay tribute to Zunar and other editorial cartoonists for their courage to work and draw under very 
difficult circumstances in many regions of the world.
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